
Pay Commission Implementation for Prasar 

Bharati Employees 

          It has been a matter of concern for us that benefit of 7th CPC 

is not extended to Prasar Bharati Employees joined after 

05.10.2007. We have been pursuing this at various levels. Prasar 

Bharati wrote a letter to provide funds to implement it for PB 

Employees. When we pursued in Hon'ble MIB they acknowledged 

that they received a letter from Prasar Bharati. 

           It is being delayed due to funding issue only. It is also a fact 

that there is a procedure to grant 7th CPC and other facilities for 

the employees of any autonomous corporation. 

     It is also conveyed that as on today 7th CPC is not implemented 

for employees of any Autonomous corporation. We are trying our 

best that these employees get it implemented for them as early as 

possible. We are optimistic that it will be implemented soon. 

Click here for letter written to Respected CEO, PB. 

Central Office 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/7th%20CPC%20PB%20Employees.pdf

